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Faith Andrews

From: Faith Andrews <faith.andrews@virtual-ally.com>

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 6:09 PM

To: 'brian@lobbyistsforcitizens.com'

Subject: RE: Thank-you

Well I suppose we need to compare that date to work on the spreadsheet he produced and then invoice dates once we 
get them. He did give us a bit of timeline in his detailed accounting: 
https://myneighborsandme.files.wordpress.com/2019/03/rantalas-project-costs-to-210000.pdf. I need to find out when 
the permit for the property was done. They approved the 150K in March 2018. They came didn’t come back until 
October. I guess we won’t know until we get copies of invoices. I suppose we need to do a timeline of sorts for this thing.
 
From: Brian Massie [mailto:myneighborsandme4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 18, 2019 11:12 AM 
To: Sean Brennan <SBrennan@cityofwillowick.com> 
Subject: Re: Thank-you 

 
Thank you, 
Brian Massie 
LobbyistsforCitizens.com 
 
On Mon, Mar 18, 2019 at 8:31 AM Sean Brennan <SBrennan@cityofwillowick.com> wrote: 

Hi Brian, 

Lake county land bank had a dye test done by the city of Willowick on 6-12-18 and the property side failed. Property 
address is 557 East 305 St. 

Thanks 

  

Sean Brennan 

Chief Housing and Zoning Inspector 

31230 Vine St 

Willwick Oh 44095 

Phone# 440-516-3000 

Fax# 440-585-3776 

sbrennan@cityofwillowick.com 

  


